Lauren Davidson
“

From: Irina Vodonos <bobeobi@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 11:22 AM

To: Lauren Davidson

Subject: comment on proposed marijuana zoning regulations
Hello,

If it's not too late, | would like to submit a comment on behalf of myself and my husband regarding the proposed
marijuana zoning regulations.

We are in favor of limiting marijuana farms that use lights at night to areas that are located away from residential
and recreational areas. Alternatively, such farms should be required to tumn off their lights at night or cover their
greenhouses with a dark material to keep the light in.

We moved to the Benson Creek area, south of Twisp, two months ago from Seattle in search of peace and quiet
and starry skies and were dismayed to see that the marijuana farms located just down the road kept their
greenhouses lit at night. This practice creates light pollution that is detrimental to both people and animals. It is
reducing our ability to enjoy the outdoors as well as our ability to enjoy our home as we can see the greenhouses
and the glow from our windows at night.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.
Sincerely,

Irina Vodonos & Sergey Kushnarev
189 Benson Creek Dr, Twisp, WA 98856
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